
I strongly encourage you to support House Bill H5776. The prevailing assumption has always 
been, “if someone wants to kill themselves, they will.” While that is true, to an extent, it does 
not tell the whole story. There are countless people among us who believe suicide is what they 
want, but that belief is fleeting. Measures such as those included in this bill would help protect 
the individuals who were simply at a low point, not an end point.  
 
Thanks for your consideration. 
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